Hi John,

First of all we would like to take this opportunity to assure you that the safety of you
and your guests is of the utmost importance to us.

As you are aware, Sherkston Shores experienced an influx of unwelcome guests
into the resort yesterday.

As a result of a similar event last season the following measures were
implemented previously and continue to be in place.

o Fences were built along the property lines at Wyldewood and Elco Beach.

« Private Security services were hired for the 2020 season and additional
Sherkston Security team were hired for the 2021 season.

o All visitors and renters must register at the front gate and are provided with
a wristband that must be worn at all times.

« Visitors to the resort are required to provide the name, site and password of
the homeowner. Passwords must be updated annually.

o Daily visitors are limited to 8 per day at which time the homeowner will be
contacted directly before additional access is provided.

e Walk in visitors are prohibited and guests under 18 must be accompanied
by an adult.

o At busy times, access to the beaches is monitored by Security.

o All private renters must be pre-registered no less than 24 hours prior to
arrival.

While these measures have proven to be effective it is clear that additional
measures are required.



Effective immediately the following measure will be implemented.

e Additional security measures will be added to reduce fraudulent
wristbands.

e No services within the resort will be provided to any individual who is not in
possession of a valid wristband or picture pass.

e Allindividuals without a valid wristband or picture pass will be escorted off of
the resort by Security.

e Allrules of the resort will be strictly enforced and tickets will be issued. No
further warnings will be provided.

« Homeowners will be responsible for the behavior of their visitors and private
renters. Any fines issued will be posted to the homeowner's account.

As a reminder please be advised that:

« Not registering your private renter is subject to a fine of $150.

o Passwords must be updated annually. Passwords dated prior to 2021 will
be deleted from the system on July 15". No visitors will be permitted until a
password has been recorded on your account. You can update your
password by clicking here.

« Visitors to your site are required to obtain a wristband. If you bring a visitor
through the homeowner lane you must attend the Welcome Centre to
receive a wristband for your guest.

Other measures are also being considered and will continue to provide further
updates.

Please know that while we have hired additional team for this season a further
review will be conducted to determine if additional resources are required.

Thank you for your patience and please stay safe.

- Sherkston Shores Beach Resort & Campground


https://bit.ly/3jCiHdy

